
 GEORGETOWN COMMUNITY SERVICES ASSOCIATION 
1234 King George Blvd 

Savannah, GA 31419 
(912) 925-2861 

 
 

Board of Directors Candidacy Information 
For 

2018 General Elections  
 
There will be five Georgetown Community Services Association (GCSA) positions 
available as of June 12, 2018.  Any GCSA member or nonmember may apply as long as 
the following requirements have been met: 
 

a. Any member applicant must be current in any and all amounts due to the 
Association and cannot be in violation of any provision of the Association’s 
Declaration, By-laws, Architectural Review Board Guidelines, or any other rule 
or regulation adopted by the Board of Directors from time to time. 

b. Applicant must attend one regularly scheduled Board of Directors meeting.  (We 
refer to these meetings as “Directors” or “General” meetings.”) 

c. The attached petition form must be filled out in its entirety (one signature per each 
of ten different addresses) and returned to the GCSA office. 

d. Applicant must provide a brief written description of his/her background (bio) and 
the reason for wanting to be considered for the Board of Directors. 

e. Applicant must submit completed candidacy packets (i.e., contents of items (c) 
and (d) above) to the GCSA office no later than 5:00 p.m. on April 27, 2018.  

 
Once the above requirements have been met, the candidate’s name will be placed on the 
ballot that will be mailed out to the Georgetown Association membership as a part of the 
general election process.  The five people with the most votes will be seated at the 
General Meeting after the Annual Meeting on Tuesday, June 12, 2018.  Candidates 
should plan on being present for that meeting. 
 
Thank you in advance for your interest in the community.  If you have any questions 
regarding the election process, please feel free to contact me. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Mike Yardman 
General Manager 

 
 


